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MEMO TO: County Council Members 
 
CC:  Satpal Sidhu, County Executive 
  Tyler Schroeder, Deputy Executive 

 
FROM: Melissa Keeley, Employee Relations Manager 
 
DATE: April 26, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Deputy Sheriff’s Guild Collective Bargaining Agreement – One-Year Extension 
 
 
The County and Union have agreed to a one-year extension of the 2020-2021 Collective 
Bargaining Agreement (CBA) through 2022 with a 2.75% wage increase for 2022.  All other terms 
and conditions of the CBA will be renewed and extended through 2022.   
 
We are pleased to have bargained a quick settlement because it gives both parties a period of 
continuity during uncertain times.  
 
I’m available to answer any questions at extension 5309 or by email.   
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